
Testimony in support of H7783: Pesticide Control 

Barbara Walsh. 62 Frederick Street, Warwick, RI 02888 

Date of Hearing: April 4, 2024 

To Chair Bennett and the honorable Members of the House Environment and Natural resources 

Committee: 

This is a critical bill for the safety of birds, other wildlife, and domestic animals. Given there are 

alternatives to the use of these poisons, it makes sense and is reasonable to prohibit the pervasive 

use of deadly, cruel, and unnecessary poisons. 

Please support this bill. 


